
Hayes, Kathy

From: Fennell, Estelle

Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2015 8:55 AM
To: Hayes, Kathy
Subject: FW: Wildlife Services

Hi Kathy can you please print and provide to Board?

Thanks,

Estelle

Estelle Fennell

Second District Supervisor

Chair of the Board

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors

825 5th Street

Eureka, CA 95501

(707) 476 2392

Efennell@co.humboldt.ca.us

From: Clint Victorine rmailto:cvictorine@eelriverorqanicbeef.com1
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2015 7:39 AM
To: Bohn, Rex; Fennell, Estelle
Cc: Agriculture Commissioner
Subject: Wildlife Services

To: Humboldt County Board Of Supervisors

Date: 6-16-15

RE: Wildlife Services

Board of Supervisors,

Iwould like to expresss my support and the importance of Humboldt County continuing the contract with Wildlife
Services. This is valuable service not only for the ag community but also the general public. I have worked very closely
with Jared Comfort over the past years and find him very professional and responsive. Ifully understand the issue going
on in Mendocino County and have had dealings with Chris Brennan and what has occurred there is no representation of
how Jared or Wildlife Services operates in Humboldt County.

Due to a prior obligation out of town today I am not able to attend todays meeting. I do urge the board to continue to
support the Wildlife Services program in Humboldt County.

Si

ncerely,



Clin

t Victorine

•


